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Happy New Year! 
As we welcome 2025, we want to express our

heartfelt gratitude for all the support, and
participation we had last year in our programs

and partnerships! We are excited for the
opportunities, growth and new adventures that
lie ahead, and we look forward to further serving
Rockcastle residents, and those in surrounding
counties! Best wishes for the new year ahead! 

-Rockcastle Cooperative Extension Staff

We hope to hear from you in 2025!
Office Address: 1050 W. Main St. Mt. Vernon, KY 
Phone Number: 606-256-2403
Website: www.rockcastle.ca.uky.edu
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